
 

 

 

 

June 30, 2011/ For Immediate Release 

 

Airdrie’s Western Canada Games Committee Says Thanks! 

 

  

AIRDRIE, ALBERTA – Airdrie’s Western Canada Summer Games Committee thanks volunteers and 
citizens for their work in support of the bid to host the 2015 Western Canada Summer Games. The 
committee extends congratulations to the Regional Municipality of Wood Buffalo as the successful host.  
 
“Our community volunteers delivered an excellent bid package and facilities tour,” says Peter Brown, Mayor, 
City of Airdrie. “We are sending our best wishes to Wood Buffalo, we know they will do an excellent job of 
hosting the games and represent Alberta very well.”  
 
“I want to thank Airdrie’s City Council for their commitment and support of the bid committee,” says Linda 
Bruce, Chair of the Western Canada Summer Games Bid Committee. “The wealth of information that was 
complied in support of this bid will be useful in the future.” 
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Contact:  
Linda Bruce, Chair, Western Canada Summer Games Bid Committee 
403-948-0228 or 403-604-3639 
lbruce5@shaw.ca 

 


